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Dec. 16, 2024

The Red Wing School Board met on December 2, 2024, with Superintendent Bob Jaszczak to 
conduct his mid-year evaluation.

The board focused on three goals: Budget, Communication and Trust-building.

The board had many positive comments about the Superintendent;s work on these goals 
Superintendent Jaszczak has been here five months and he has made tremendous progress in all three 
areas. All board members present spoke highly of the work that the Superintendent has done and is 
doing on these goals and more.

The board looks forward to working with the Superintendent as he continues to have a positive 
impact on students, staff and the community.

Jim Bryant
School Board Chair
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